
CITY OF CAPITOLA
MUSEUM BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 

the Capitola Historical Museum Board of 
Trustees meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 

August 2, 2016 has been cancelled.
The next meeting is scheduled to be held 
on Monday, August 1, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. 

at the Community Room, 
Capitola City Hall, 420 Capitola Avenue, 

Capitola, California.

POSTED July 20, 2016 Frank Perry, Museum Curator


